
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As a valued member of our 

community, we are reaching out to you to share an important opportunity to support our local 

law enforcement efforts. 

At [Charity Name], we are dedicated to enhancing the safety and well-being of our community 

through programs that support our brave law enforcement officers. Your generous donations help 

fund essential training, equipment, and community outreach initiatives that ensure our officers 

are well-prepared and well-supported. 

This year, we are aiming to raise [specific amount] to [specific project or cause, e.g., provide 

new body cameras, fund mental health resources, etc.]. With your help, we can make a 

significant impact and show our appreciation for those who protect us every day. 

We would be incredibly grateful if you would consider making a donation to support this vital 

cause. Every contribution, no matter the size, makes a difference. Additionally, all donations are 

tax-deductible. 

Thank you for your continued support and for standing with our law enforcement community. 

Together, we can ensure that our officers have the resources they need to keep our community 

safe. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Charity Name] 

[Contact Information] 


